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BRONX DA DARCEL D. CLARK ANNOUNCES INTERACTIVE 

DATA DASHBOARDS TO PROVIDE TRANSPARENCY ON PROSECUTIONS 

BXDA Data Analysts Examined Stats from Arrest to Disposition; 

Information Appears on BXDA Website, Will Be Frequently Updated  

 

 Bronx District Attorney Darcel D. Clark today announced the launch of data dashboards 

on the Office’s website which will provide historical as well as current information on prosecution 

trends, and allow users to focus on specific charges, violent crimes, demographics and other data 

points. 

   

 District Attorney Clark said, “Providing accurate, timely data will help inform the Bronx 

community as well as policy makers about our performance and effectiveness. We believe in 

transparency, and this is one more step to inform the public about how we are keeping Bronxites 

safe, pursuing justice with integrity and improving our role as prosecutors. This high-tech 

resource complements our human-touch approach to community outreach.” 

 

           The interactive dashboard launched today is accompanied by data “stories” from 2018 to 

2023, providing additional information on trends in prosecution and outcomes of criminal cases.  

Those accessing the dashboards can see how criminal cases flow through the court system, 

beginning with arrests by the New York City Police Department and ending with case disposition 

and sentencing. The data is culled from New York City Police Department arrest filings, Office 

of Court Administration case records, and the Bronx District Attorney’s case management 

system. 

 

 Access to the data reports and dashboards is found by clicking on the “Data Facts and 

Insights” tab on the homepage of the Bronx District Attorney’s Office  website, 

bronxda.nyc.gov.  

 

           District Attorney Clark thanked the Strategic Planning and Analytics Unit for creating and 

implementing the Data Facts and Insights program: Cindy Redcross, Unit Chief; Katherine 

Barton, Data  Visualization Analyst; and Senior Planning Analysts Mia Krause, Amanda Russell 

and Sean Houlihan, under the leadership of Nicole Ortsman-Dauer, Deputy Chief of Strategic 

Innovations Division and Kerry Chicon, Chief of the Strategic Innovations division. 
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